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Florissant Police Department Supports Warner’s 

Warmup
 

 

FLORISSANT, MO-  Fifteen years after its inception and nearly 
200,000 coats later, the Warner’s Warm-up Coat Drive has 
become a dependable resource for impoverished men, women 
and children in the Bi-State. The Florissant Police Department is 
proud to team up with the Kurt Warner First Things First 
Foundation and Operation Food Search for the 15th Annual 
Warner’s Warm-Up Coat Drive. From November 1 – 14 we 
encourage you to donate new and gently-used winter coats at a 
collection site in the front lobby of the Florissant Police 
Department to help keep our neighbors warm during the cold 
winter months.  Operation Food Search will ensure the coats get 
to those who need them most! For more information on Warner’s 
Warm-Up visit kurtwarner.org. 
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